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 APPLICATION TO ALTER 283 ELGIN STREET, A PROPERTY DESIGNATED 
UNDER PART V OF THE ONTARIO HERITAGE ACT AS PART OF THE 
CENTRETOWN HERITAGE CONSERVATION DISTRICT 

 ACS2022-PIE-RHU-0004 SOMERSET (14)  

 

REPORT RECOMMENDATION 

That the Built Heritage Sub-Committee recommend that Council approve 
the application to alter the building at 283 Elgin Street according to plans 
by Bryden Gibson Architects Incorporated (Document 5), dated August 05, 
2021. 

Committee Members received an email from Irene Hawley dated January 31, 
with concerns, and a copy is filed with the Office of the City Clerk. 

Christine McCuaig (Q9 Planning & Design), Peter McCallum (The Whalesbone) 
were in attendance and in support of the application. They advised there was no 
need to speak if the item carried. 

The Committee CARRIED the report recommendations as presented. 

  


